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March Letter ‘24 

 

Dear MLCS Families, 

 

 

Jubilee Victory!  Drum roll, please…. As of today, we have grossed $100,377.42 from last weekend’s 

Jubilee fundraiser. That amount adds about $500.00 in our school budget for each student, allowing us to 

keep tuition costs as low as possible as we enter the next school year. We thank each of you for all of the 

time, energy, and resources you invested in helping it to be a successful event. Here are just a few of the 

memorable moments:                                                                        
                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                            

                                                                
 

 

 

 

      The children loved the magic show!                      We sold $16,123.00 worth of pies! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                                                                                                     

Team Jesus in the kitchen! 
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Sneak Peek at Grandparents’ Day!:  

After enjoying a lovely brunch served by 

our 7th & 8th graders, the grandparents will 

be invited to watch a series of student 

performances. It will begin with the K-4 

musical production titled “Donkey Tales,” 

and continue with a demonstration of 

ballroom dancing, choir and instrumental 

performances, as well as a few special 

features. We are expecting as many as 300 

grandparents in attendance beginning at 

9:00am in the gym. Many thanks to our PTF 

for hosting this event. Let the show begin! 

                                                            
Balloon-O-Grams!:  They say a picture is worth a thousand words. How about 1,600 balloons? That’s 

close to the number of red, pink, and white floating gestures of love we had at dismissal time on 

Valentine’s Day. Not only were the children blessed, but we were able to raise almost $100.00 for each 

student in the 5th & 6th grades attending outdoor science camp next month. Thank you to Mrs. 

AnnaMarie Cover for her leadership over this event along with the eighteen adults who showed up to 

put it all together that morning. What fun! Go, Team Jesus, go! 
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Schoolwide Write Reflections:  At MLCS we know that one of the key ors of a strong education program 

is the writing component. We are committed to ensuring that all children develop both the ideation of their 

writing as well as the mechanical skills needed to express the written word with organization, passion, and 

accuracy. In February, all students K-8 participated in a schoolwide writing assessment where they were  

asked to write about their school memories. During our teacher inservice 

day, the teachers shared the results of their students’ work and made                4th Grade (First Page Only) 

goals for how to adjust the teaching for the remainder of the year to help  

students meet the writing objectives. I thought you might enjoy reading  

a few of the student samples across the grades. Bear in mind that these  

are first draft assessments, written independently. 

 

           Kindergarten                                      2nd Grade                                                   4th Grade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Book Fair is Back! 

Thanks to an incredible team 

of parent volunteers headed up 

by Kali Callahan, the book fair 

will be open all of next week. 

Children and teachers can visit 

the book fair to make wish 

lists throughout the week, and 

cashiers will be on hand 

before and after school for any 

purchases. The book fair will 

remain open after the 

Grandparents’ Day celebration 

for any grandparents and 

children that want an 

opportunity to secure last 

minute items. Many thanks to 

our Parent Teacher Fellowship 

for sponsoring this event! 
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March 12th: Board Mtg., 4:30 in the Chapel 

March 15th:  Grandparents’ Day! Dismissal at 11:30am 

March 20th: 7th & 8th Grade Washington D.C. Mtg. (3:30pm) 

March 25th-April 1st: Spring Break; School Resumes April 2nd 

April 15th-19th: 5th/6th Grade Outdoor Science Camp 

April 21st-26th: 7th/8th Grade Washington D.C. Trip 

**All Mondays 8:00 am: Moms in Prayer in the Chapel** 

 

 

 

I wish I had enough space to include full samples from every grade, but I’ll end with one from a student in 

7th grade who captured her memories at MLCS through a personal testimony of growth. Enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Girls of Beauty” Bible Study Luncheon: I managed 

 to snag a few pictures at the luncheon for the 6th grade 

 girls who completed the “Girl of Beauty” Bible study. 

 It was a lovely outing! May God continue to bless 

 these girls with deep friendships and reminders of His  

call upon their lives. 

 

  

                       How We Love Team Jesus,  Stephanie Torok 
 
 

 ***For sports & field        

trip events go to the 

“Interactive Calendar” 

on our website*** 


